
 

 

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

TOWN HALL MEETING ROOM B 

PUBLIC HEARING AND REGULAR MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2014 

 

PRESENT:   William Brennan, Rich Tomasetti, Eric Fanwick, Bill Follett, David  

  Taylor. Andrea Preston 

  

OTHERS: Sandy Dennies, CFO; Tom Thurkettle, Director of Public Works;  
Mike Ahern, Field Engineer 

  

REGULAR MEETING 

 

 Call to Order 

 

Mr. Brennan called the Regular Meeting to order at 5:05 PM. 

 

Approve the Minutes for the August 13, 2014 Regular Meeting   

 

Mr. Fanwick made a motion to approve the Minutes of the August 13, 2014.The 

motion was seconded and carried with one abstention (New member Andrea Preston 

was not present at previous meeting).  

 

FOG Program 

 

Mr. Ahern gave an update on the FOG Program. As of this date 98% of the facilities 

are in compliance. Only one facility is not. As far as registration for renewals, 80% 

have renewed for the previous fiscal year and 10 establishments have not renewed. 

Their fees will be added to the current year.  

 

Mr. Ahern distributed handouts illustrating the progression of compliance since May 

of 2014. (These are on file). He said that he is going to see if the consultant will hold 

his rates for testing this year.  

 

Other Business 

  

Mr. Thurkettle explained to the members why the ductile iron pipe he wanted used at 

the Rolling Hills Country Club for the laterals, ended up being a better solution than 

the PVC pipe that had been suggested at the last meeting. There being no further 

business, the meeting adjourned at 5:35 PM. 

 

 

     Respectively submitted, 

 

 Mariana Corrado 

     Recording Secretary 

 


